
Trinity  
Sunday 

 
June 6 & 7, 2009 

 
This Week in our Parishes 

 
Saturday, June 6th   
 2:30 am, Sacrament of Reconciliation - SAS  
 4:00 pm, Mass – SAS (+Roy E. Miller, Janet  
    Miller Pratt & John Ohler) 

 
Sunday,  June 7th                  Trinity Sunday 
 Second Collection – Buildings & Grounds 
 7:00 am, Mass - SAS(+William & Annie Shields  
    Family) 
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (L&D Parishioners) 
 8:00 am, SAS Flea Market – SAS Pavilion 
   9:30 am, Mass – SAS (+Betty Moser) 
 11:00 am, Mass - OLMC (+James Fox) 

 
Monday,  June 8th     
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (L&D Mbrs of Bob & Dot  

Maze Family and Katherine Beard) 
 9:00 am, Mom’s Group Meeting – Town Park 
 3:00 pm, Ballet Class – SAS Upper Hall 
 3:00 pm, Eucharistic Adoration – OLMC 
 7:00 pm, Budget Meeting – SAS  

 
Tuesday,  June 9th     
 8:00 am, Mass– OLMC (+Virginia Wagner) 
 9:15 am, Staff Meeting Calendar Planning 
 6:30 pm, YOGA – SAS Upper Hall 
 6:30 pm, Boy Scouts (Tigers) - SASH 

 
Wednesday, June 10th   
 No Morning Mass 

 
Thursday, June 11th  
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Prema Ranasinghe) 
 6:30 pm, YOGA – SAS Upper Hall 

 
Friday, June 12th  
 7:30 pm, Morning Prayers – OLMC 
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Ravindra) 
 

Saturday, June 13th         St. Anthony Feast Day 
 4:00 pm, Mass – SAS (+Frances Seltzer) 

 
Sunday,  June 14th           Corpus Christi 
 Second Collection – Black & Native Am. Missions 
 7:00 am, Mass – SAS (L&D Parishioners) 
 8:00 am, Mass – OLMC (+Mildred Smith) 
   9:30 am, Mass – SAS (+Betty Moser) 
 11:00 am, Mass - OLMC (+Carroll Little) 
 1:00 pm, Secular Franciscan Order - OLMC 

 
Corpus Christi 
June 13 & 14 

Scripture Readings for Mass 
First Reading ~ Exodus 24:3-8/168 

Responsorial ~ Ps. 116:12-13,15-16,17-18 
Second Reading  ~ Hebrews 9:11-15 
Gospel  ~  Mark 14:12-16,22-26 

 
Our Ministry of Prayer 

Please remember in prayer the intentions written in 
our Book of Prayer located in each Church and the 
Parish Center entrance area.  We also remember 
those persons who have requested prayers through 
the prayer chain. 
 

 Also, please remember the following parishioners 
in prayer: 
 

 Francis Bittle Dorothy Burkard 
 JoAnn Cannada Dick Cool  
 Jack Dillon Joan Fink  
 John Firor Ethel Fitzgerald 
 Doris Glass Laura Hobbs  
 Peggy Kauffman Michelle Keegin 
 Jeanette Massena Rosemary McDermott 
 Dolores Munafo Tony Newman  
 Rita Priest Charles Putman 
 Mary Reckley Elfriede Ridenour 
 Margaret Smith Robert Smith  
 Maddie Toth James Wivell, Sr. 
 

For Prayer Requests 
please call the Parish Office at (301) 447-
2367 or Linda McCauley at (301) 271-7561. 

 
 
Father’s Day Spiritual Bouquet cards are 
available in the back of the churches.  On Father’s 
Day, June 21st, the Masses will be celebrated for the 
intentions received. 



Vacation Bible School 
 “Crocodile Dock”   

where fearless kids shine God’s light!  
Saint Anthony Shrine Upper Hall 

9:15 am to 12:30 pm 
June 22 to June 26 

Registration Forms have been mailed and must be 
returned by June 14th.  Extra registration forms have 
been put in the back of the churches and parish 
center.    Please consider being a volunteer.  Contact 
Sara Miller at miller.sara@gmail.com or call at (301) 
271-9871. 
 

High School  

Youth Ministry Events 
 

• June 22-26 – Help wanted on the “Dock”  Help 
out with Vacation Bible School.  This year 
“Crocodile Dock” is where fearless kids shine 
God’s light.   Please contact Sara Miller at 
miller.sara2gmail.com or call 301-271-9871 to 
volunteer. 

 

• July 11   Take Me Out to the Ballgame   Our 
own Frederick Keys vs Myrtle Beach at 6:00 p.m. 
Saturday night at the ballgame with fireworks.  
RSVP by June 28 to Lori Carter, 301-271-4050. 

 

Contact Lori Carter at 301-271-4050 or 
kpltcarter@comcast.net for more info. 

 
Our next Blood Drive will be 
held on Monday, July 27, 
in Our Lady of Mt. Carmel’s 

Parish Center from 2:00 - 8:00 pm. 
Call Terri Allen at (301) 271-7872 to 

make an appointment.  Walk-ins are also welcome 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peace & Social Justice Committee 
an education and action ministry 

 

To volunteer or participate in any activities, please 
contact Deacon John Hawkins at (301) 271-2194 or 
JHawkins@archbalt.org.   
 

“This is my commandment: love one another 
 as I love you.”      John 15:12 

 

* * * * * * * 
 

Congratulations  
to all our 

2009 Graduates 
 

May’s Poor Box Allocations 
The following charities received contributions from 
our poor boxes this month:     
 Catholic Charities $100.00 
 Frederick Transitional Housing 50.00 
 Msgr. O’Dwyer Retreat House $25.00 
 Seton Center $400.00 
 Interfaith housing $550.00 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mark Your Calendars 
 

• June 8 – Budget Meeting – 7 pm SAS 

• June 13 – St. Anthony Feast Day 

• June 16 – Pastoral Council Mtg. – 7 pm OLMC 

• June 22 – Vacation Bible School week - SAS 
• July 16 – OLMC Feast Day 
• July 20 – Finance Committee Mtg. – 7 pm SAS 

• July 27 – Blood Drive – 2 – 8 pm OLMC 

• Nov 14 – Cash Bash – 3 – 8 pm OLMC 

 

 

FINANCIAL REPORT 
 

Weekend of May 30 & 31, 2009 

 

Our Lady of Mt. Carmel 

Attendance 201 

Envelopes (80) 1,889.00 

Loose 1,354.00 

Total 3,243.00 

Poor Box 77.00 

Special Parish Needs for May 661.41 

Buildings/Grounds for May 1,033.00 

 

St. Anthony Shrine 

Attendance 374 

Envelopes (68) 1,571.00 

Loose 660.50 

Total 2,231.50 

Poor Box 95.17 

Special Parish Needs for May 759.41 

Buildings/Grounds for May 1,471.50 

 



St. Anthony Yard/Bake Sales 
A great “big” thank you for all the willing volunteers 
and donations that helped make our Yard, Food and 
Bake Sale a success – a special thanks to Leo Krietz 
and Ed Althoff for all their hard work.  You are all 
wonderful.     Helen Reaver 
 
The parish would like to add a special thanks to Ed 
Reaver for the beautiful handcrafted hope chest he 
made and donated to our parish for the raffle. 
 
Our total profit was: $2,428.05 

Yard Sale  $972.00 
Hope Chest Raffle  $960.00 
Food/Bake Sale  $496.05 

  
Prize Winners were: 
Walnut/cedar lined Hope Chest Gloria Krietz 
Our Lady of Sorrows Picture  Joana Gomes 
Singing Dog    Linda Portwood 
Pasta Dishes    Ann Trout 
Candle     Therese Topper 
Frog     Therese Topper 
Scarf Set    Marty Hemler 
Orioles Sammy Soosa Bobble Head Connie Ohler 
Christmas Decorations  Marlee Myers 
Teddy Bear    David Soulsbury 
Barbie Doll    Don Smith 

 
Black and Indian Missions 

The Church’s National Collection for Black and 
Indian Missions in the United Sates will be taken at 
all Masses next weekend, June 13 & 14.   Because 
of the generosity of the people of parishioners 
around the U.S., last year, over 9 million dollars were 
contributed to the Collection and 98 cents of every 
dollar was distributed.  The support went to some of 
the neediest people across the United Stated.  If we 
all give a little – a lot will be accomplished. 

 
Mass Times when Traveling 

You may call 1-800-627-7846 or 1-800-523-9480 for 
the location and schedule of Masses in churches 
throughout the USA.   You need to know the ZIP for 
the area in which you want to attend Mass.  You may 
also visit website: 

WWW.MASSINTRANSIT.COM or 
WWW.MASSTIMES.ORG 

The 1-800-Mass Times Trust if funded from the 
Perpetual Help Foundations, and is a service 
available without charges. 

 
Blue Ribbon Committee on Schools 

Invitation for Public Comment 
Archbishop O’Brien commissioned a committee to 

develop a strategic plan for the sustainability for 

Catholic schools.  The committee is interested in 

hearing from all those who care about the future of 

Catholic schools in the Archdiocese.  To submit a 

comment on-line, please go to the webpage at 

www.archbalt.org/blueribbon committee/.  If you do 

not have access to the internet, you may mail your 

written comment to: Public Comment, Blue Ribbon 

Committee on Schools, Archdiocese of Baltimore, 

320 Cathedral Street, Baltimore, MD 21201. 

 
Catholic Family EXPO 
June 12 – 13, 2009 

Church of the Resurrection in Ellicott City will again 
host this year’s Catholic Family EXPO.  This is the 
EXPO’s 19th year! The EXPO provides inspiring and 
practical talks for Catholics of all ages, a book and 
exhibitor fair and more. Featured speakers include 
Archbishop Edwin O'Brien, noted author Dr. Peter 
Kreeft, crowd-pleasing psychologist and parenting 
expert Dr. Ray Guarendi, writing expert Andrew 
Pudewa, author Matt Pinto and many more.  Friday 
night’s Mass, open to the general public, will be 
celebrated by Archbishop O’Brien. 
  

Exhibitors will cover a wide spectrum from Catholic 
high schools, colleges and ministries to religious gifts 
and books available for purchase. Mass, 
Reconciliation, Eucharistic Adoration and a Youth 
Rally will all be part of this very special event. For 
more information or to register, visit 
www.catholicfamilyexpo.org.  
 

 

 

Gift for Fr. Jack! 
 

On Sunday, June 21, we will be having 
a collection for a monetary gift for Fr. 

Jack.  We have already given him the gift but 
anything over the amount we gave him will be 
forwarded to him.  This will be a wonderful way to 
show your appreciation for all that Fr. Jack has 
done for our parish communities. 



 
 

One of the first prayers we learn as a child is the Sign 

of the Cross.  Not only does it remind us of the 

sacrifice that Jesus made for us, but it honors the 

Triune God.  Not three Gods, but one God in 3 

persons, the Trinity.  Today we celebrate the Most 

Holy Trinity, a great mystery of the Christian faith.  

It is also the formula used for all baptisms.  It was the 

command that Jesus gave to all the disciples 

(including us) to “go and make disciples of all 

nations baptizing them in the name of the Father, and 

of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit…”  Take time this 

week to think about how you pray the Sign of the 

Cross and how you live out your baptismal call.  It’s 

not just an introductory prayer to all others but a 

prayer unto itself.   

 

Thanks to all who helped with last week’s reunion 

weekend.  We had some great photos and 

memorabilia of the history of both our parishes.  It 

was great to look at our past.  What is our legacy for 

the next 50 years?  How will our successors look 

back on what we’ve done as disciples of Jesus?  I 

hope you’ll find a way to make your mark on our 

parish communities by actively contributing in the 

best way you can. 

 

There have been and will be many graduations in the 

next few days.  On behalf of all of us, I want to 

congratulate all of the graduates and wish them well 

in whatever the future holds for them.  As the 

summer approaches don’t forget that we gather every 

week.  It’s what helps us continue to be disciples no 

matter what else we may do in our lives. 

 

May God continue to bless us all. 

 

* * * * * * * 
 

Thank You to our Sponsors 
Through the kindness of the sponsors that appear on 
the back cover, this bulletin is furnished to our 
parishes without charge.  We feel the sponsors get 
good coverage with their ads. We hope our present 
sponsors will renew their ads and we urge you to 
patronize them.  If you are interested in placing your 
ad on the back cover of our bulletin, please contact 
FATA at 1-800-934-1620 for details. 
 

 
 
 

Come and See Vocation Weekend: 

Exploring Religious Life 
Sponsor: Sisters of Bon Secours 

 

Dates: June 26-28 and October 31-November 1 
Time:  Friday, 6:00 pm to Sunday, 1:00 pm  
 

Description: We invite single Catholic women to 
experience the life of the Sisters of Bon Secours and 
to learn more about religious life. You will have the 
opportunity to be with sisters as you learn about our 
life. You'll also meet and share with other women 
who are exploring religious life as a life option. This 
weekend offers time for discussions, reflection, 
liturgy, relaxation, and one-on-one conferences with 
a sister.  Visit our website at www.bonsecours 
vocations.org for more details or online registration.  
 

Place:         Bon Secours Provincial House 
             1525 Marriottsville Road 
        Marriottsville, Maryland  21104 

Charge: NONE 
Registration: Deadline: June 19 and October 23 
Contact: Sr. Pat Dowling, CBS, Vocation Director.  
  

To register or for more information, 
call toll free 1-877-742-0277 or for more details, 

visit:  http://www.bonsecoursvocations.org 
 

 

Yard Sales / Flea Markets 
Tom’s Creek United Methodist Church 

Rt. 140 (between Four Points Bridge Rd and 
Tom’s Creek Church Rd) Emmitsburg, MD  21727. 

7:30 am to 4:00 pm weather permitting 
 

Cost:   $10.00 per 10X10 space.   
Please bring your own tables.   

Contact:  Jocelyn Wivell at (301) 447-2082 or  
Linda Kraft (301) 447-6564. 
 

Yards Sales are scheduled for: 
June 12 and 13  

(with Strawberry Festival  on the 13
th
) 

July 10 and 11 
August 7 and 8 

September 11 and 12. 
 

From Barbara . . . 


